
1st December 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

We are well aware of the current financial pressures 

on everyone, especially this year.

There is no expectation of Christmas 

acknowledgments for staff in school.  

Wishing you all every joy with your family this 

Christmas.

St. Francis’ School Staff.


